
Bloomington Business 
Rebates for Energy 
Efficiency Upgrades
Center for Energy and Environment (CEE) has 
partnered with the City of Bloomington to offer  
rebate funding for businesses making energy 
efficiency upgrades.

These rebates can cover 20% of the cost 
(up to $2,500) of eligible lighting, HVAC, and 
refrigeration upgrades on top of regular program 
rebates.

How it works

•	Schedule a free energy assessment with 
CEE’s One-Stop Efficiency Shop

•	You’ll receive a report with recommendations 
and estimated energy savings and rebates

•	Your CEE consultant will guide you through 
the entire project

•	The CEE team will complete and submit all 
city and program rebate paperwork

•	Projects must be completed by November 30, 
2025, to qualify

•	Rebates are available on a first come first 
served basis until funds are depleted

Learn more and sign up for a free energy 
assessment at mncee.org/business

About the One-Stop 
Efficiency Shop

Center for Energy and 
Environment’s (CEE)  
One-Stop Efficiency Shop, 
sponsored by Xcel Energy, 
provides free lighting, HVAC, 
and refrigeration consulting 
and efficiency-based rebates to 
Minnesota businesses. Since 
2000, One-Stop has helped 
over 20,000 small-midsized 
commercial clients save energy, 
reduce operating costs, and 
earn rebates through cost-
effective upgrades.


